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THE EUROPEAN CATHOLIC CHARISMATIC RENEWAL INFO-LETTER (Euccril)

In this issue: How is the Catholic Charismatic Renewal involved in Together for Europe, the project that will bring Protestant-, Evangelical-, Lutheran-, Orthodox-, Pentecostal- and Roman-Catholic Christians and movements together in a big meeting in Stuttgart, May 12th 2007. Our chair Michelle Moran gives a short update.
Together For Europe Update

I am sure that you have all seen the previous Euccril 171, giving all the details about the Together for Europe day on 12th May 2007. I have been involved in the advisory group ‘Friends of Together for Europe’. It has been a joy to work along side brothers and sisters belonging to various movements and communities and to work with people of all denominations, especially our Orthodox brothers and sisters.

Prior to the event there will be a two day congress, with a wide variety of workshops. CCR will be involved in leading some of these together with members of other realities.

The big question is how can we as CCR be more involved in the events surrounding Stuttgart. 
There will be brothers and sisters from every country in Europe attending the gathering, so it may be an opportunity to join together in communion with people from the other movements and make the journey together. Here in England, for example, the main organisers of people going to Stuttgart are Focolare so we will work in collaboration with them.

There will also be Satellite broadcasts all over Europe so you may want to get involved in helping to organise one of these again in collaboration with the other movements and realities. The big word in all the organisation has been ‘communion’ and it would be wonderful if we in CCR could help to make this event a wonderful experience of communion. This will be a great testimony to the importance of Gospel values underpinning our continent. It will emphasise in the words of John Paul II ‘Jesus is the hope for Europe’. 

Michelle Moran

Further information: visit the web-site of Together for Europe www.europ2007.org 
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